
 
 

 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
 
 

Dear Parents,                                                                   19th April 2018 

 

 

On the 10th of May Year 4 will be taking part in a mapping workshop at school. This links with our 

Geography curriculum mapping skills.  

 

Niantic Labs, the people behind Pokémon Go, are sponsoring this activity, therefore there is no cost 

to school at all, however the children do not need to access the game, it is just being used as a tool to 

look at maps, co-ordinates, history and heritage. We will be talking about important places and what 

makes a place important to individuals, and using compasses to look at cardinal points and directions.  

We would like to assure you that we are not encouraging the use of Pokemon Go, it is just a tool to 

engage the children in using maps. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Higgins-Carter  Mrs Jackson 

 

 


